
From: Tom Deaves < com>  
Sent: 18 March 2023 18:09 
To: Licensing <licensing@northdevon.gov.uk> 
Subject: The Woodpecker Bar and Kitchen 
 
To whom it may concern,  
I'm writing in my support of the the Woodpecker. Having Dj-ed there on several 
occasions I've always found it to be well managed and very responsively ran as 
regards to mindfulness of noise levels. In short I think it a great little place and have 
spent many hours there with my family doing many brilliant family activities.  
Kind regards 
Tommy Deaves  
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